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                     HYA NEIGHBORHOOD Meeting 
 

When: Wednesday, November 13th, 7:00 pm 
Where: The Dime, 51 High Street, Suite 200 (above Francesco’s) 
 

LETTER TO THE HISTORIC YORKSHIRE NEIGHBORHOOD 
 
Dear neighbors and HYA members, 
 
The 29th  East Union Street Yard Sale was a huge success! We raised $3,220.98 (just over $1,000 more than 
last year) for the alliance after expenses. We had 113 sellers, making it the largest number to date. A special 
thank you to Mark McIntosh, 216 E. for his registering of sellers in the 200 block and for his generous  
donation to the East Union Yard Sale.  
 
As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday let us express our gratitude. Let us be  grateful for one another. 
We must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them. We wish you 
and your family a Happy Thanksgiving and we hope  you enjoy the company of friends and family during 
the holiday season. 

Election Day is  
November 5! 

 

Don’t forget to vote!    
Every Vote counts! 

    FALL BACK! 
   Daylight Savings Time Ends 
 

Don’t forget to turn your clocks 
back one hour on  

Sunday, November 3 at 2:00 a.m. 

https://www.burlingtonnj.us/


 
 
 

GOT NEWS? 
 

Are you sponsoring or organizing an upcoming event? 
Want help getting the word out around town? Drop us 
an email! We would love to include it in our newslet-

ter and on our Facebook page!  



 

SEASON'S GREETINGS FROM ONE NEIGHBOR TO ANOTHER  
Send a holiday greeting in our December issue to your neighbors and support the work of the Historic Yorkshire Alli-
ance at the same time. Funds raised go back to helping our neighborhood and city.  
 Drop a $20 donation of cash or a check made out to "HYA" in the door  or in the mailbox of Tom Swan, 305 East 
Union Street, . Include your name, address, and a brief greet-ng. Deadline: Sunday, November 17th.  

 
NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR GREETINGS 
 
Name:_______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:_____________________________________________________ 
 
Phone # (will not be published):__________________________________ 
 
Email (optional):_______________________________________________ 
 
Greeting:_____________________________________________________ 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please keep greeting to 8-10 or fewer words. 



Historic Yorkshire Alliance is a New Jersey nonprofit corporation 
and has been determined to be a 501(c) 3 tax-exempt organization 
by the Internal Revenue Service. Board of Trustees: Officers Historic 
Yorkshire Alliance: Thomas Swan, President; Bart Mix, Vice-President; 
Lois Hoffmaster, Treasurer; Natasha McPeak, Secretary. Members of the 
Board of Trustees serving staggered three-year terms are: Antoinette 
Auger, Philip Augustyn, Michele DiFalco, Eli Eytan, Harry Heck, Lois Hoff-
master, Kevyn Marshall, Bart Mix, Tom Swan, Don Vasquez; Genevieve 
Trogdon, Newsletter Editor. 

 

CEDAR’S GRAND BAZAAR 
I.Hakan Gultekin 

Retail & Wholesale Retailer 
 

335 High Street 
Burlington, NJ 08016 

 
cedarsgrandbazaar@gmail.com 

Cell: 609-496-6283  

 

CEDAR’S GRAND BAZAAR 
I.Hakan Gultekin 

Retail & Wholesale Retailer 
 

335 High Street 
Burlington, NJ 08016 

 
cedarsgrandbazaar@gmail.com 

Cell: 609-496-6283  

www.lyceumhallarts.com/   
   December 13: V. Shayne Frederick & Co: A   
      Joyful Jazzy Holiday  

 

PAINT REIMBURSEMENT 
FOR FRONT FACADES 

 

Up to three Alliance residents/businesses a year, who pre-
sent a before-and-after picture of the front of their home/
business and receipts for paint and supplies can be reim-

bursed up to $150. Labor is not covered. 
Call Harry (609) 387-9245 for information. The purpose of 
this grant is to support work to improve our neighborhood 
community. 

HYA NEIGHBORHOOD HOLIDAY  
POTLUCK  

 
Date Still To Be Determined  

 
If you would like to host the Holiday Potluck, 
please contact Tom Swan at (609) 609-556-
7073. Date and time can be scheduled at con-
venience of the host. Details will be provided 
in the December newsletter once they are  
settled.  


